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Queens’ College
Silver Street
Cambridge

CB3 9ET

Tel: 01223 335592
Email: info@queensconferences.com
In order for delegates to be able to access their bedrooms we need to have received payment in advance, this can be managed in one of the following ways: 

[1] Payment by bank transfer by Friday 13th December, this is the latest date that Queens' College can check with our bankers that payment has cleared. 
Payment by bank transfer after this date cannot be verified and so bedroom keys cannot be issued. 

Banking details for QC Enterprises Ltd

Bank:


National Westminster

Branch:

Cambridge Market Street Branch

Address:

23 Market Street, Cambridge, CB2 3PA

Code:


60-04-23

Account:

Q C Enterprises Ltd

Account No:

22968334
Swift Code:

NWBKGB2L

IBAN:


GB41NWBK60042322968334
VAT Registration Number:

636895193

Company Registration Number:
02913373

[2] Payment by cheque sent by post drawn on a British Bank by Friday 13th December, this is the latest date that Queens' College can check with our bankers that the cheque has cleared. 
Payment by cheque after this date cannot be verified and so bedroom keys cannot be issued. 


We accept cheques only from UK banks and drawn in Sterling.
Make your cheque payable to QC Enterprises Ltd and post it to The Catering & Conference Office, Queens’ College, Cambridge, CB3 9ET, United Kingdom.
Please write your Invoice number and name on the back of the cheque.

[3] Payment by cash in person up to 6.00pm on Tuesday 17th December. 

Payment must be made in £ Sterling
The staff on duty between 6.00pm on Tuesday 17th and 8.00am on Wednesday 18th cannot take payments.

[4] Payment by credit or debit card (surcharges apply to credit cards) over the telephone or in person up to 6.00pm on Tuesday 17th December. 

	By Debit or Credit Card:  

We accept payments from debit or credit cards of UK banks and from overseas debit or credit cards of MasterCard or Visa.  

Either:

       in person when you arrive 
Or: provide all the following information, and communicate it to us by one of these means:

· e-mail to info@queensconferences.com

· fill in this form; post to The Catering & Conference Office, Queens’ College, Cambridge, CB3 9ET, United Kingdom.
· Telephone the Catering & Conference Office at Queens’ College  441223335592
Name of Delegate:

Invoice number:

Credit or Debit card, and issuing bank:

Cardholder’s name as on card:

Card number:

Expiry date MMYY:

Valid from date MMYY:

if applicable

Issue number:

          if applicable

Amount** to be charged to card:

GB £

Security number on back of card:

final group of 3 (sometimes 4) digits

Cardholder’s address as it appears on card statements, including postcode and country:
This is used for card validation and for posting the receipt.

Cardholder’s signature:

Your phone if we have queries:

Your e-mail if we have queries:

** if you use a credit card to pay, please add 1.37%  (3.68% for American Express) to the amount due.  No surcharge for debit cards. Business cards are 2%.

Queens’ College undertakes to maintain the security of your personal data after it arrives in the Financial Office and to destroy this form within three months of the card transaction being accepted.


